
o A 
ve 

Agsar DIRECTORATE OF THE 

ANIMAL HUSBANDRY & VETERINARY DEPARTMENT, ASSAM 

CHENIKUTHI:: GUWAHATI-3 

IMPORTANT NOTICE: REGARDING ONE YEAR VFA TRAINING COURSE 
Dated: Guwahati, the 5th October, 2021 No. DVP/239/ VFA Training /2020-21/ 10377 

It has brought to the notice of the undersigned that few candidates among those who 

submitted application online for one year VFA Training course for the Session 2020-21 along with 

scanned copy of IPO, have not sent/submitted the ORIGINAL COPY OF IPO to the Principal, School 

of Veterinary Science & Animal Husbandry, Ghungoor, Silchar, though the last date for 

submission of Application for one year VFA Training course had elapsed on 13/02/2021. All such 

candidates, therefore, requested to send the ORIGINAL copy of IPO, preferably by SPEED 

POST/COURIER, without fail to the Principal, School of Veterinary Science & Animal Husbandry, 

Ghungoor, silchar, PO- Silchar Medical College, District- Cachar (Assam), Pin No-788014 which 

should reach the destination on or before 20/10/2021. if the original copy of IPO is not received 

on or before 20/10/2021, candidature shall be rejected.

This Notice is issued in continuation of the earlier published Notice vide No. 

DVP/239/ VFA Training /2020-21/1864 dated 17/02/2021 and the advertisement vide 

No.DVP/239/ VFA Training /Pt/2020-21/1580 dated 25/01/2021

Indira R. Kalita, ACS 
Director 

Animal Husbandry & Veterinary, Assam, 

Chenikuthi, Guwahati-3 
Director 

A.H & Vety eptt. Assan 
Chenikuthi, Guwanaú-3 
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